§ZATHOLIC CHURCH

May 27,2022

Dear Parents:

As the parents of incoming eight grade students, I want to update you on changes to our
Confirmation preparation program.

As one church, one school, one parish community we will be uniting the students at St. Helen
Catholic School with our families attending public school for our Confirmation year one
preparation program. Confirmation, as you know, is an important sacrament and step in the life
of our young people. Providing them ample time for instruction and growth is critical. This is the
reason [ have chosen to unite our students and give them this opportunity together.

Starting September 12 our Confirmation year one program will meet twice each month on
Monday evenings from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the parish hall.

Registration forms for all Confirmation year one students will be available on both the school
(sthelenschoolvero.org) and the church (sthelenvero.org) websites starting July 5%.

I look forward to personally continuing in the faith formation journey of your child. I will
continue to pray for all our St. Helen families.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

L sl D

Fr. Matthew DeGance
Pastor
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